
 

 

 
 

Garden City  Casino 
Annual Tennis Letter 
 

          February, 2019 
Dear Member, 
 
Welcome to the start of the 2019 Tennis Season at the Garden City Casino.   We would like to 
extend a warm welcome to all of our members.  Please join us on Monday, May 6th for our 
Annual Open Meeting.  Please make note that this meeting will be a combined tennis and   
general membership meeting open to all GC Casino members.  Refreshments will be served at 
7:00pm with a meeting to follow at 8:00pm.  The meeting will provide a review of our upcoming 
Tennis, Bridge and Social Programs as well as a facility update.  Please secure the date so you 
can be informed and plan to participate in the season ahead. The Tennis Rules and Guidelines as 
well as the Tennis Tournament Rules have been attached to this distribution.   Tennis and general 
information can also be found on our web site:  www.TheGardenCityCasino.com.     
 
The Women’s Opening Season Tennis Dinner is scheduled for the evening of Thursday, 
May 2nd and our Men’s Dinner is Wednesday evening, June 12th. Please mark your 
calendars and join us for these most enjoyable evenings!   As our season gets underway, all of 
our important dates will be posted on the Bulletin Board on our patio so please check it 
frequently. The Tennis Manual which is located inside the Clubhouse contains all the important 
information you need to know regarding General Rules and Regulations, Tournament Rules and 
Dress Code.   Our membership directory is also a great source of information which provides 
you with contact information for our members.  In addition, you will receive e-mails alerting you 
of our upcoming events.  
 
 Tennis Finals weekend is scheduled for September 6th, 7th and 8th.   If you intend to sign-up 
for any of the Casino Tournaments please pay special attention to the Tournament Rules.  Please 
note that all play by dates will be strictly enforced and players must be present to play on all of 
the dates for Finals Weekend.  If you will not be available to play in the Finals please do not sign 
up for the tournament. 
 
We would like to thank the Board of Governors, the Tennis Committee and all of our volunteers 
for their time and efforts.  Their contributions make the Casino an enjoyable club for all of our 
members.  The Garden City Casino continues to be a fine and well- respected Tennis and Social 
club because of their continued support. We encourage our members to volunteer to share their 
professional expertise and talents so we can continue to improve our programs and hold social 
events.  If you would like to volunteer and assist with our programs please contact Loretta 
Marcoux at the email below. 
 
If you have any questions please contact the Tennis Co-Chairs: Loretta Marcoux at 
lasmarcoux@msn.com and or Jeff Siler at jsiler@nylawnet.com. 
 
       Sincerely, 
       Tennis Co-Chairs,    
                                                              Loretta Marcoux and Jeff Siler 
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